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MORTGAGEE LETTER 2005-35

TO:

ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

SUBJECT:
Update to Mortgagee Letter 2004-45

Single Family Real Estate Owned (Property Disposition) 

  National Management and Marketing Contractors
The purpose of this Mortgagee Letter is to provide updated information to Mortgagee Letter 

2004-45 issued November 19, 2004.   With the exception of the information contained in this Mortgagee Letter, all other information contained in Mortgagee Letters 2004-45, 2005-04, 2005-07, 2005-12, 2005-25, and 2005-29 remains in effect.


Effective immediately, Southern California, Northern California and Hawaii are handled by:



PEMCO, LTD

1600 Sacramento Inn Way, Suite 210

Sacramento, CA  95815

Phone Number:  (916) 927-7313

Fax Number:  (916) 927-7454

Email address:  kimi@pemco-norcal.com

Website:  www.hudpemco.com

Preservation and Protection requests and Extension of Time requests for Southern California, Northern California and Hawaii should be sent to:


PEMCO, LTD


1632 South King Street, Suite 100


Honolulu, HI  96826-2040


Phone Number:  (808) 949-0414, ext. 3


Fax Number:  (972) 233-3688



Email Address:  hkamaka@pemco-hawaii.com

Effective immediately, there has been a change in the email address and phone number for First Preston Foreclosure Specialists, who handles Preservation and Protection requests and Extension of Time requests for Kentucky, Tennessee, Kansas, Missouri, and Oklahoma.  All other information remains unchanged.  Preservation and Protection requests and Extension of Time requests for Kentucky, Tennessee, Kansas, Missouri, and Oklahoma properties should be sent to:



First Preston Foreclosure Specialists

5040 Addison Circle, Suite 400

Addison, TX  75001

Phone Number:  (972) 419-6904

Fax Number:  (972) 392-2123

Email address:  PandP@firstpreston.com

Effective September 1, 2005, there has been a change of address for the submission of Preservation and Protection requests and Extension of Time requests to National Home Management Solutions, Inc., the Management and Marketing contractor responsible for handling the states of Florida, New York and New Jersey.  Preservation and Protection requests and Extension of Time requests for Florida, New York and New Jersey properties should be sent to:

National Home Management Solutions, LLC

2100 Coral Way, Suite 504

Miami, FL  33145

Phone Number:  (305) 854-1711; Toll Free:  (888) 653-8357

Fax Number:  (786) 433-1709

Email address:  P&P@nhmsi.com

Website:  www.nhmsi.com

Mortgagees must take the appropriate steps to effect this change immediately.  Please direct any questions to Wanda Sampedro of the Office of Single Family Asset Management at

(202) 708-1672.

Sincerely,

Brian D. Montgomery

Assistant Secretary for Housing-

  Federal Housing Commissioner

